Dear Sirs,

Regarding the development proposal for changes to Warrington town, we object
very strongly to these.

The current state of the infrastructure is already excessive on existing services
and is almost at breaking point.

We would request the Council to listen to residents before taking any further
action.

Yours faithfully,






